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We have our paving projects prepped for paving and have a estimate paving time 
of late June to early July. 
 
We have cleaned up the blast area on Fordham Hill and Lafaver roads. 
 
We drilled for the Town of Canton and helped with their blasting. 
 
We cut a section on Blanchard Hill to improve visibility and drainage. 
 
We cut out a section on Boyd Pond to repair the base and ditched several 
sections. 
 
We replaced a pipe crossing on Blanchard and Lafaver roads and a driveway on 
the Northwoods road. 
 
We have patched all roads as needed. 
 
We are grading, adding gravel and chloride to all gravel roads.  
 
We met with auctions International to list the 2 trucks and scrap metal out back to 
clean up the area. 
 
This has been a productive month I thank the men for a job well done. 
 
 
 

 


